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Report on World Rivers Day conducted by MITS-NCC on 24th September 2024 

MITS-NCC conducted a "World Rivers Day" program on 24th September 2024 inside the 

MITS College campus. On that day, an awareness program was organized to highlight the 

importance of rivers. Later, the ANO, Lt. Dr. N. Naveen Kumar, along with other NCC cadets, 

conducted essay writing and drawing competitions. After the program's completion, a photo 

session was organized with the NCC cadets (Senior Division). 

 

 

 


